
Dear Senators,  
 
Please support SB352 to help the Tucker Maxon School with tuition assistance and capital budget for a new heating 
system. I attended Tucker Maxon in 1987-1989 and it changed my life. As a hard-of-hearing student, they helped me 
integrate into society and to communicate. Today, I live a happy life with a successful career. This nonprofit makes 
miracles like this happen every day. This is a one-time financial request.  The heating system is at a breaking point. Band-
Aid repairs this winter alone have cost over $12,000 but the problems are never over when your system is 65-years old. 
The old system also wastes fuel and money. Please support SB 352.  
 
Thank you, 
David Lenz 
360-904-3396 
 


